
 

Classroom News              
Class: Plympton Class                                                     Term: 4  

What we have been learning this term: Photos of our learning: 

                  Welcome spring!                    

The sun is starting to shine and we are 

looking forward to some outdoor fun.  

We have been preparing our new 

raised bed at Growing2Gether and 

have started to plan what we will 

grow. We have even harvested some 

radishes, although these were not our 

favourite.  

 

This term we have continued our 

Diversity topic. The students have 

enjoyed learning about different 

cultures that have influenced our 

local community. Italian pizzas were a 

fantastic. 

 

We have found a new love for chair 

exercises! Every morning we sit in a 

semi-circle as a group to work out 

and challenge ourselves.  

 

Everyone has also continued to work 

hard in our Functional Skills sessions. 

Communication has been a focus, as 

well as using key mathematical 

language across a range of 

environments.  

 

Have a wonderful Easter.  

 

Many thanks from the Plympton team. 

 

  

                                                     

 
 
 

 
                                  

 

  

Plympton’s WOW moments:  
Cameron, you have really enjoyed reading with 

Anna. You have a new favourite story – ‘A squash 

and a squeeze’. You have been fantastic at 

signing and sequencing.  

 

Louise, you have excelled at Growing2Gether.  

You have been busy pushing wheelbarrows and 

preparing the beds.  When learning in both Maths 

and English, you have also shown again how good 

you are at Makaton and taught others – thank 

you. 

Philip, you have been so engaged whilst out and 

about. Excellent work at the farm, swimming, 

cooking, shopping, music therapy and whilst out 

with the community. Great work!  

 

Oliver, your work experience at Baydon Stores has 

been a real highlight. You have been very helpful 

in completing your work and shown great maturity. 

You are polite, hardworking and continue to build 

on the skills you are developing.  

 

 

Key Dates 

 

Friday 8th April – Last day of term  

Monday 25th April – Return to school 

 


